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SID RICHARDSON ROBERT L . G A W L I K 

ENERGY SERVICES CO. Manager, Environmental 
Health & Safety 

201 MAIN STREET, SUITE 3000 
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76102-3131 
817/390-8685 
FAX 817/339-7394 
EMAIL: rlgawlik@sidrich.com 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Environmental Bureau 
Attn: Roger Anderson 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: Storm Water Run-Off Plan 
C-2 Compressor Station GW-260 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

This letter is in response to the Discharge Plan Renewal Approval GW-260. In the letter of 
approval the Oil Conservation Division (OCD) requested that Sid Richardson Energy Services 
Co. submit a storm water run-off plan for approval by OCD. 

Oil and gas exploration and production facilities are exempt from the Clean Water Act (CWA) 
Storm Water Phase I regulations under most conditions. Specifically this facility is exempt from 
these regulations and as such has determined that it is not necessary to apply to the 
Environmental Protection Agency for a Multi-Sector General Permit nor is it necessary to 
develop a Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan under the CWA. 

At this facility storm water does not come into contact with any sources that may contaminate 
the storm water runoff except for the rain that falls onto the compressor engines. Storm water 
that falls on the compressor engines is collected either on the compressor skids or is contained 
within the curbed concrete compressor pads and does not run-off from the facility. 

If you have any questions about this application please contact me at (817) 390-8685. 
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Sincerely, 

Robert L. Gawlik 

cc: MRR/WJF/CPO/HH 
Randall Dunn 


